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TOWN OF MONROE 
OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN 

 

COVID-19 Pandemic Update 
June 3, 2021 

 

 
 
• Monroe had only 1 new case in the past week, and our 2-week rolling case rate is 

now less than 5 cases per 100,000.   Monroe is no longer listed in any alert level 
category (i.e., “gray” on the map), along with most of the state.  

• As of yesterday’s report, Monroe has had 1,415 cases, and 16 deaths, since the start 
of the pandemic. 

• We will offer vaccination clinics on June 9th and June 16th. Adult walk-ins are 
welcome from 9am – noon.  Due to the significant drop in demand at our clinics, and 
continued availability from healthcare providers and pharmacies, we will be 
suspending our weekly vaccination clinics after June 16th.  My sincere thanks to all 
the Town staff and volunteers who worked incredibly hard to staff over 30 
vaccination clinics.    
 

 
 
 
Kenneth M. Kellogg 
First Selectman 
 
 
 


